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Congratulations!  Your child is a finalist for the 2015
Cecil Floyd M4+H LE46UE
Finalists will attend a coaching session, after school OCTOBER 20 (3:05-4:35).
Finalists will be tested to help determine the final team,

and the team will be announced at school later in the week.
Mr. Culbertson and Mr. Hoggatt will select six students from each grade level (fourth and fifth grades) to attend our first contest in Bolivar, Missouri.

This competition is on a Saturday, late in January.
Five of the students will compete in our spring regional contest in Joplin.

The sixth member will be an alternate competitor (to be determined later).

We are asking for a commitment from students and parents.

Students who make the team MUST:

· Attend weekly 3:05-4:35 coaching sessions beginning
Monday, October 27 (must be picked up on time) 

· Complete weekly advanced homework assignments

· Take notes during coaching sessions.
· Provide refreshments for the team on a rotating basis

(about every 6th week)

· Compete in Bolivar (We anticipate district transportation.)

· Compete or be available as an alternate in the regional contest in Joplin (on a Saturday in the spring – no transportation provided)


Please provide the following information:

Student’s Name and Grade Level _____________________________________

Parent’s Name ____________________________________________________

Phone Numbers (Home, Work, Cell) ___________________________________

Email ___________________________________________________________
I will support, encourage, and assist my child at home with Math League.  My child will participate in weekly coaching sessions.

If my child qualifies for the final team, s/he will fulfill

the additional requirements described above.

Parent Signature __________________________________________________
Announcing

Mr. Culbertson and Mr. Hoggatt will have brief meetings with parents at 4:30, December 9 (fourth grade)

and December12 (fifth grade),

immediately following the coaching sessions.

Please plan to meet with us in Cecil Floyd Room 404.
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